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Wall, Treeva

From: Press, Brenda

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 10:59 AM

To: Rodriguez, Jeremy

Cc: Johnson, Jeff; Dean, Randy; Lee, Steve; Wall, Treeva

Subject: Request for Special Assessment Information - Oden Street

Attachments: Cost Breakdown - Sleepy  Hollow.docx; Mount Plymouth area historical special 

assessment information.docx; Petition letter to property owners.docx; Sleepy Hollow 

Aerial Map.pdf; Sleepy Hollow Petitions.docx; Sleepy Hollow Public Meeting Notices.pdf

Jeremy –  
I received a call regarding impassable roads in the Mount Plymouth area, specifically Oden Street and Sleepy 
Hollow off of Biltmore St.  There have been several inquiries over the years regarding special assessments. 
According to the gentlemen that I talked to, there has been a lot of turnover in the property owners and he 
believes the community is ready to move forward with the special assessment.  I briefly explained the process 
but told him that I would provide his information so that you could email him information on the special 
assessment program. 
 
Kevin Greenhill 
30910 Oden Street 
Mount Plymouth, FL 32776 
(407) 399-3172 
Seabass660@gmail.com 
 
I have attached documents that I used during the inquiry for this area when I was in that position.  Hopefully 
you find this information helpful! 
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NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. 

Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure. 

 

 


